- 35. Czarina C. Conlan Files, July 27, 1914: "Letter of D.H. Johnston to Hon. F.K. Lane" (Secretary of the Interior) regarding violations of treaty obligations.
- 36. *Capital-Democrat*, December 23, 1920: "Chickasaws \$15,000 Monument" to commemorate the histories of the Chickasaw and Choctaw tribes.
- 37. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, October 26, 1922: "Chickasaw and Choctaw Meeting" regarding the disposition of funds derived from the sale of coal lands, among other things.
- 38. "Message of D.H. Johnston to the Chickasaw People" regarding the use of tribal property and money for the continuation of tribal schools. From an original in the possession of D.H. Johnston.
- 39. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, June 21, 1923: "Editorial on D.H. Johnston" regarding opposition to Chickasaw tribal schools.
- 40. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, June 21, 1923: "Opposition to Tribal Schools".
- 41. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, March 20, 1924: "Tishomingo's Daughters" regarding dedication of trees at Murray School to Johnston, Murray and others to celebrate Arbor Day.
- 42. "Statement of Douglas H. Johnston to Chickasaw People" regarding payments. From an original in the possession of D.H. Johnston.
- 43. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, January 1, 1925: "News Item of D.H. Johnston" regarding the freedmen claim bill.
- 44. "Speech of D.H. Johnston to Chickasaw People" regarding various matters affecting the tribe (October 14, 1925).
- 45. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, August 4, 1927: "Editorial on D.H. Johnston", a brief biographical sketch.
- 46. "Resolutions of Convention at Tishomingo" on various tribal matters (November 11, 1929).
- 47. Czarina C. Conlan Files, November 11, 1929: "Message of Douglas H. Johnston, Governor of the Chickasaw Nation, relating to Chickasaw Tribal Affairs."
- 48. *Johnston County Capital-Democrat*, November 14, 1929: "News Item of D.H. Johnston" and the convention at Tishomingo.